
  

 

 Friends Church of North Carolina 
 

Revitalization Committee 
 

The Revitalization Committee was formed by the Ministry & Counsel 
of FCNC expressly for the purpose of revitalizing the meetings of 
FCNC.  The committee is comprised of pastors, retired pastors, and lay 
persons (even though in the Society of Friends we do not really have 
“lay persons” since we are all ministers in whatever capacity we may 
be called.)  No matter how well a meeting may be doing, we can always 
do more to serve the Lord. 
 

The FCNC Revitalization Committee will meet with Asheboro Friends 
on Sunday afternoon, January 23 2022 at 3:00 PM in the sanctuary.  
This will be an open discussion of the ministries and service of Ashe-
boro Friends.  All members, prospective members, and attenders are 
invited and encouraged to attend. 
 

Please plan to attend afternoon if at all possible.  In any case, please be 
in fervent prayer that this will be the beginning of an exciting new year 
of faithful service.  A letter with more information about the Revitaliza-
tion Committee is available. 
 

This meeting was originally scheduled for this afternoon but has been 
postponed until Sunday, January 23, 2022 due to illness and other con-
cerns of several of the committee members. 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
For Asheboro Friends 

 

FCNC Revitalization Committee at AFM 3:00 PM   January 23, 2022 
 

Prayer Partner Banquet     February 12, 2022 
 

Souper Bowl Lunch      February 13, 2022 
 

Easter Sunday            April 17, 2022 

Asheboro Friends Meeting 
 

East Kivett and Main Streets 
Asheboro, North Carolina 

 

Mailing Address 
PO Box 987, Asheboro, NC  27204-0987 

 
 
 
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    
    

 

“I Have Called You Friends”“I Have Called You Friends”“I Have Called You Friends”“I Have Called You Friends”        John 15:15John 15:15John 15:15John 15:15    
 

David Millikan, Pastor 
Susan Coltrane, Youth Director 
Church Phone:  336-625-3803 
Pastor’s Study:   336-629-2858 

Pastor Cell Phone:  336-689-4275 
Youth Director Cell Phone:  336-847-2446 

Email:  asheborofriends@yahoo.com 
Website:  www.asheborofriends.org 

 
SERVICES 

 

First Day School ……………………………………………………….… 10:00 AM 
 
Morning Worship ……………………………………………………….. 11:00 AM 
 
Sunday Evening Bible Study …………………….……………………… Cancelled 
 
Wednesday Prayer Meeting …………………………………………….. Cancelled 



Asheboro Friends Meeting for First Day Worship 

First Month, Ninth Day, 2022 

11:00 AM 

 
Musical Prelude      
 

Welcome and Announcements          David Millikan 
 

Congregational Hymn       Near to the Heart of God  # 617 
 

Morning Prayer            David Millikan 
 

Open Worship — Communion after the manner of Friends 
 

Message  Do You Do Well To Be Angry?     David Millikan 
Jonah 4:4 

 

Special Music         ’Til the Storm Passes By  # 543 
 

Benediction 
 
 
 

But it displeased Jonah exceedingly, and he was an-
gry. And he prayed to the Lord and said, “O Lord, is 
not this what I said when I was yet in my country?  
That is why I made haste to flee to Tarshish; for I 
knew that you are a gracious God and merciful, slow 
to anger and abounding in steadfast love, and relent-
ing from disaster.  Therefore now, O Lord, please take 
my life from me, for it is better for me to die than to 
live.”  
And the Lord said, “Do you do well to be angry?”  
      — Jonah 4:1-4 (ESV) 
 

“Anger makes you smaller, while forgiveness forces 
you to grow beyond what you were.” 
     — Cherie Carter-Scott 
 

“Anger is never without a reason, but seldom a good 
one.” 
     — Benjamin Franklin 
 
Cover painting:  Rough Seas by Barnie Slice 

Asheboro Friends continues to be 
affected by the  COVID-19 pandemic.  
Safe and effective vaccines are now 
being administered, but we must not 
become complacent and continue to 
take appropriate safety precautions.   
 
 

We are grateful to be able to worship 
in the Sanctuary and study the Word 
together in Sunday School.  We will 
continue to share our worship services 
on Facebook Live. 
 

   David Millikan, 
   Doyle Vaughn 
   Hal Winslow 
 
 

COVID-19 Vaccine inoculations are 
available to everyone over age 5.  
Boosters are available for many per-
sons also. For more information go to: 
www.randolphcountync.gov/
Departments/Public-Health/COVID-
19 or call the COVID-19 Hotline at 
336-318-6227. 
 
Neighbors Helping Neighbors 
(NHN) is a program of the Christians 
United Outreach Center (CUOC) that 
brings the community together. We 
don’t give gifts, but instead offer help 
with things such as dentures, dental 
work, home needs, and so much more. 
We operate all year long, focusing on 
the “difficult to meet” needs that al-
ways come up.  
 

Due to the generosity of The HUB, 
letters of request are published from 
Thanksgiving until the first of January 
to help generate support for needs of-
ten un-met by programs already avail-
able in our community. While letters 
are being published, the committee 
meets weekly to review, refer and 
work with clients requests.  

Sunday, January 9 
10:00 am  Sunday School 
11:00 am  Worship Service 
12:00 pm  Monthly Meeting 
 

Monday, January 10 
 A:  Donald & Shirley Beckham 
 

Tuesday, January 11 
  Office Closed! 
 

Wednesday, January 12 
  3:30 pm  Kids Klub 
  4:30 pm  GLOW 
 

Thursday, January 13 
  Office Closed! 
 

Friday, January 14 
 

Saturday, January 15 
 
Feeding Locals First  USFW is 
collecting these items for the 
homeless: 
 

• Socks and gloves 
• Sweaters and vests 
• Toboggans and scarves 
• Adult face masks 
 
CUOC for January: 
   Manwich 
 
November Financial Report: 
Income:           $ 59,652.03 
Expenses:           $   9,088.14 
Gen Fund Balance:   $ 55,937.01 
 
Prayer Partner Forms are now 
available for the 2022 year.  If 
you want to receive a blessing, 
please see Miss Susan for your 
form to be a Prayer Partner.  The 
completed form needs to be re-
turned by January 23, 2022. 


